
Call for Nominations for Faculty Representatives to the UTK Advisory Board 

and Tennessee University Faculty Senates (TUFS) 

 

The UTK Faculty Senate is seeking candidates to serve on the UTK Advisory Board and TUFS 

for the next two-year terms starting July 1, 2022. 

  

Faculty Representative to the UTK Advisory Board. A representative of the UTK campus 

faculties will be elected by the Faculty Senate to serve a two-year term on the UTK Campus 

Advisory Board. Nominees will be solicited by the Committee on Nominations and 

Appointments during the fall semester prior to the term of appointment. Up to two nominees will 

be presented for election by the full Faculty Senate for election at the February meeting (in 

alternate years) to help avoid potential conflicts that could result from having a faculty 

representative who has supervisory responsibilities over a student representative. The faculty 

representative’s term of office begins on July 1 following his or her election. The representative 

will attend and report to the Faculty Senate Executive Council and the Faculty Senate as needed. 

If for any reason a representative is not able to complete his or her term, the Faculty Senate 

Executive Council shall appoint an individual to complete the remainder of the term. 

 

Tennessee University Faculty Senates Representative. The Faculty Senate President is the 

voting representative to the Tennessee University Faculty Senates (TUFS). There shall also be a 

representative of the campus faculties elected by the Faculty Senate Executive Council to serve a 

two-year term on the Tennessee University Faculty Senates. The representative’s term of office 

begins on July 1 following his or her election. The representative will attend TUFS meetings and 

serve as a voting member for the campus if the Faculty Senate President is not able to attend a 

meeting. The TUFS representative will attend and report on activities of TUFS to the Faculty 

Senate Executive Council and the Faculty Senate as requested. 

  

Up to two candidates will be presented for a vote of the Faculty Senate at the February 7, 2022 

meeting for these two open positions. Faculty interested in serving should submit a MS Word 

document with a one-page candidate statement indicating professional biographical information 

and your interest in this position. 

  

Candidate information should be emailed to Elisabeth Schussler (eschussl@utk.edu) Faculty 

Senate President-Elect by January 24, 2022.  

 

https://chancellor.utk.edu/advisory-board/
https://tnfacultysenates.org/
mailto:eschussl@utk.edu

